
 
 

 
 

Date: 03/04/2021 
 
 
To                                                                                                                            
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda Building 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Ref. : Scrip Code 539400.  
 
Sub: Upgradation of Credit Ratings to [ICRA] A-  

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to intimate that ICRA Limited has upgraded the long-term rating for 
the Company’s Bank Facilities to [ICRA] A- from [ICRA] BBB+  with a ‘Stable’ outlook.  
 
Request you to take the above on your records. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For Mallcom (India) Limited 

 
Shuvanki Purakayastha 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
 
 
 


